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PUUILO PLC

STOCK EXCHANGE RELEASE

July 5, 2021 at 20.25 EEST 

Puuilo has today received a notification in accordance with Chapter 9, Section 5, 6 and 7 of the Finnish Securities Markets

Act. 

According to the notification, the total direct and indirect holding of Danske Bank A/S has increased above the threshold of 5

% on July 2, 2021 and is now 7.24 % per cent of all of the registered shares in Puuilo.

The notifier’s holding according to the notification: 
 

6. Total positions of person(s) subject

to the notification obligation:

  % of shares

and voting

rights

(total of 7.A)

% of shares and voting rights

through financial instruments

(total of 7.B)

Total of

both in

%

(7.A +

7.B)

Total number of shares and

voting rights of issuer

Resulting situation on the date on which

threshold was crossed or reached

7.24 % -

 

7.24 % 84,776,953

Position of previous notification (if

applicable)

- - -  - 

7. Notified details of the resulting situation on the date on

which the threshold was crossed or reached:

A: Shares and voting rights

Class/type of shares ISIN code (if possible) Number of shares

and voting rights

% of shares

and voting

rights

Direct

(SMA 9:5)

Indirect

(SMA 9:6

and 9:7)

Direct

(SMA 9:5)

Indirect

(SMA 9:6

and 9:7)

FI4000507124 5,389,045    

 

750,000     

 

 

6.36 % 0.88 %

 

SUBTOTAL A 6,139,045

 

  7.24 %

 

8. Information in relation to the person subject to the notification

obligation: 

 

☒ Full chain of controlled undertakings through which the voting rights and/or the

financial instruments are effectively held starting with the ultimate controlling



natural person or legal entity:

Name % of shares

and voting

rights

% of shares and voting

rights through financial

instruments

Total

of

both

SAMPO PANKKI OYJ

 

6.36 - 6.36

Finnish Fund 0.88 - 0.88

 Puuilo Plc  

 

Contacts

Ville Ranta, CFO, +358 40 555 4995, ir@puuilo.fi

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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